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October 18, 2017 

 

Dear Valued Sponsor and/or Donor, 

 

On March 3rd, 2018 Holy Trinity Lutheran School will hold its 21st annual fundraiser “Unmasking the 

Possibilities” a silent and live auction fundraising event at the Brady Center located on the Academy of the 

Holy Names campus. This is Holy Trinity’s major fund-raising event of the year.  We anticipate there will be 

200 parents, community members, and corporate sponsors in attendance.  Proceeds will support Holy Trinity’s 

efforts to provide a quality education and safe environment for its student body.  We hope to raise over $18,000 

from this event.  Our goal for event proceeds is to help pay for much-needed upgrades, repair, and remodel to 

the campus facilities. 

 

Holy Trinity Lutheran School is celebrating its 59th year of providing Christ-centered education in a small class 

setting, from Christian teachers and staff at a reasonable rate to children from age 2 to 4th grade.  Since the 

2013-2014 school year we have been rebuilding our elementary school.  The rebuild will be complete with 

addition of 5th grade in school year 2018-2019.  

 

We hope you will support our efforts by sponsoring our event and/or donating item(s) to be used in the silent or 

live auction. Your sponsorship and/or donation would be greatly appreciated and is sure to add value to our 

auction. To recognize your generosity, you will be listed in our auction program. Your item may be mailed to 

the above address, or you may schedule your item to be picked up prior to February 16th, 2018. Please contact 

Kitty Fontenot at 225-278-4808 or font748@bellsouth.net for pick up.  If you have any questions please contact 

Rebecca Schermbeck at 314-779-4436 or rschermbeck@gmail.com. 

 

On behalf of the students, parents and faculty, we thank you for your consideration and continued support of 

Holy Trinity Lutheran School.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rebecca Schermbeck 

Auction Committee Member 

rschermbeck@gmail.com 

314-779-4436 
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